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Out of concern for the safety and well-being  
of our artists, audience, and community, the BCMS has  

postponed the scheduled concerts of our 2020-2021 series.  

We are most grateful for everyone’s past support of the BCMS.  
Please rest assured that we will continue to fulfill our mission  
of bringing the best music possible to our area as soon as it is  
safe to do so. To this end, local trumpeter Thomas Bergeron  

and our own Director of Music Thomas Pousont have offered  
to present a program of music for trumpet & organ sometime  
in the late winter or spring of 2021, if possible. If live concerts  

continue to present too great a risk, we may be able to  
offer this event virtually. We will keep you posted! 

We look forward to the time when we can safely welcome back  
you, our musical family, to “The Brick Church” Music Series. 

Be well, and please keep in touch, 

Jean Pitman Turner, Thomas Pousont 
& the Music Committee of The First Church of Deerfield  
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